
February 26, 2021 

Cocoresearch Inc. 

PS-21-02-3-01 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice 

Pocketable digital tachometer PD-2 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 

First of all, please accept our sincere gratitude for your continued support. 

This letter serves as notification that Cocoresearch Inc. will discontinue " Pocketable 

digital tachometer PD-2" by the end of June 2021. 

Due to the discontinuation of main components, we had to decide to stop manufacturing 

the products. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you and would like to ask you for 

your continuing support. 

 

1. Discontinued Products 

Product name Model No. 

Pocketable digital tachometer PD-2 

 

2. Schedule for discontinuation 

Production discontinuation: June 30, 2021 

   (There’s a possibility that the discontinuation date may be changed). 

   For the alternative products, we would like to recommend SPD-HD (provisional name). 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this notification, please contact our 

Sales Department or Customer Support. 

 

3. Alternative Products 

Discontinued model Successor Model 

PD-2 SPD-HD (provisional name) 

SPD-HD will be released in May, 2021 


